Education Centre



51 Ardelt Avenue, Kitchener ON N2C 2R5 phone: 519 570 0003 fax: 519 570 2172

www.wrdsb.ca

February 14, 2013

Dear Parent/Guardian of «FirstName» «LastName»:

This letter is to advise you that on January 14, 2013, the Waterloo Region District School Board voted to change the public elementary school boundaries in your neighbourhood, effective this September 2013 as a result of the opening of Jean Steckle Public School, located at 130 Woodbine Avenue, Kitchener. There is a map attached to this letter indicating the school's attendance area for your reference.

Based on your home address of *«Address»*, *«Municipality»*, and *«FirstName»*'s grade, we have determined that although you reside in the new Jean Steckle Public School boundary, these changes will not affect *«himher»*. There are a number of parts to this boundary change:

- Effective September 2013, all Junior Kindergarten to Grade 7 students in the affected area will be in the Jean Steckle Public School boundary.
- Current Grade 7 students in the area will remain at Laurentian Public School for Grade 8
 during the 2013/14 school year. Transportation will continue to be provided to these
 students to Laurentian Public School.
- Effective September 2014, all Junior Kindergarten to Grade 8 students in the affected area will be in the Jean Steckle Public School boundary.

If you have any questions about the boundaries, please feel free to contact Ms. Lauren Manske, Senior Planner in the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4596. For school-specific questions, please contact Ms. Sandy Dawson, Principal of Laurentian Public School at 519-578-6160.

Sincerely,

Lauren Manske

Senior Planner, Planning Department

519-570-0003 ext. 4596

Lauren_Manske@wrdsb.on.ca

Jean Steckle Public School Attendance Boundary Effective September 2013

